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Now that school is back in session let’s hope we can get in there and get these kids the QR code
and get them signed up! Deadlines are coming up soon!! Thank you to the auxiliaries that are
working with your posts to get the QR codes for the VFW scholarships. Don’t forget about the
patriotic art program and the three dimensional art.

Here is a reminder for deadlines for these different scholarships!

Voice of democracy and Patriots pen are due

November 1%t to Posts for judging.

Patriotic Art and Three Dimensional Art are both due -
March 31: Student Entry Deadline to VFW Auxiliary.*
April 15: VFW Auxiliary winners due to Department (state) Scholarships Chairman
for judging.*

| can’t wait to see all these entries and hear what these students have to write and say about
these topics. Mid-winter will hopefully be a lot of fun and very exciting!

Adrienne Halvorsen
Dept. Chairman



